
BOLINAS COMMUNITY PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
  BCPUD BOX 390 270 ELM ROAD BOLINAS CALIFORNIA 94924 415 868 1224 

 
 

 

7/9/2025 

 

NOTICE OF NON-COMPLIANCE – Limited Water Use Permit # 93-2 

Via email: smgblue40@gmail.com 

 
Sid Ganis 

PO Box 1079 

Bolinas, CA 94924 

 
Re: BCPUD Account 10251010; Service Address: 61 Crescente 

 

Dear Sid: 

 

This letter is to advise you that BCPUD records for the billing period ending June 30, 

2025, indicate that you exceeded the maximum quarterly water consumption allowed by the terms 

of your limited water use permit and therefore are out of compliance with that permit.  

Specifically, your quarterly water consumption was 7300 cubic feet; the maximum quarterly 

amount allowed under your limited water use permit is 4700 cubic feet. 

 

You have 30 days from the date of this letter to come into compliance with the terms 

of your permit.  To avoid further enforcement action by the BCPUD, you must reduce your 

consumption between July 9, 2025, and August 9, 2025, to an amount less than 1567 cubic feet 

(which is equivalent to the 386 gallons per day allowed by your permit).  If you do not comply 

with the terms of your permit by August 9, 2025, please be advised that applicable BCPUD 

regulations provide that limited water use permits are subject to revocation for non-compliance 

and the BCPUD may discontinue service to a customer whose limited water use permit has been 
revoked.  You have a right to a hearing before the Board of Directors before a decision is made 

to discontinue your water service. 

 

Please call me at the phone number listed above if you have any questions about this 

letter or your limited water use permit. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Annie Laufman 

Administrative Aide 


